
Have yĪu visĴņed Sĩ. Mary Cemİņery laņely? 

Before After 

The roads in St. Mary Cemetery have been in disrepair and in need of re-
grading for many years.  Through the generosity of Albert St. Pierre and 
St. Pierre, Inc. and with the help of Rob Knight and Damian Truttling of 
the Claremont Department of Public Works, the roads were regraded and 
1000 tons of 3/4” Stapak delivered, tailgate spread and rolled into roads 
which now are something to be proud of in St. Mary Cemetery.  This 3-
day project would not have been accomplished without the generosity of 
such good people. Thank you does not adequately express our gratitude! 


